
 

 
 
 

Date: May 3, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Local 603 Members at the Ministry of Children & Family 
Development 

Re: New Steward at 1100 Hunter Place, Squamish 
 
 

Please be advised that the following member has been acclaimed as a Steward at 1100 Hunter 
Place, Squamish. 
 

 Vicky Lo 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns at your worksite, please contact the above noted 
Steward at vickylomua@gmail.com. If a Steward is unsure of the answer to your question or 
concern, they will call the Union on your behalf and speak to the Staff Representative for 
clarification. 
 
Congratulations to Vicky! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Arnold 
Staff Representative 
 
MoveUP 
FA-572 
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